Student Show
Awards!

0ur Closing

Ceremony for our 33rd
Annual Student Show
was held last Saturday,
February 22nd and was
well attended by both
students, staff and
parents.
Congratulations to the
winners and to all our
area students for their
participation! It was a
wonderful show!

Awards were given to the
following students:

The Connie Horton
Memorial Award for Best in
Show — Cathy Yang, The
Frederick Gunn School for
ceramic body of

work. Andrew Richards and
Lincoln Turner, teachers.
Best in Housatonic Valley
Regional High School —
Alex Wilbur for “Self
Portrait”. Pat Vanicky and
Lily Barnett, teachers.

Best in Millbrook High School — Selah Witt for “Selah’s

Studio”. Jullian Barnes, teacher.

Best in Frederick Gunn
School — Rebecca Tu for
her painting. Andrew
Richards and Lincoln
Turner, teachers.Best in
Forman School — Llewelyn
Davis for her ink drawing.
Erin Gleason, teacher.

Best in South Kent School
— Thomas Puhalla for
“Airplane”. Sarah Cassidy,
teacher.

Best in Marvelwood School
— Owen Brown for “Bumble
Life”. Olgas Benette and Pam West, teachers.

Shown above (top to bottom)

Cathy Yang and several of her ceramic pieces, Alex
Wilbur with her painting, "Self Portrait" and Selah Witt
standing with her painting "Selah's Studio"

Art Movie
This
Thursday!

Thorsday,

= February 21,2025
¢ al6:30 pm.

A althe Library

Join the fun this Thursday,

February 27th at 6:30 at the
Kent Memorial Library!
Co-sponsored by The Kent
Art Association!

Links & Resources

KAA Website — www.kentart.org

KAA Facebook Page —http://www.facebook.com

Calendar — KAA.Calendar.2024.pdf

Remember!

You can always find the most

current in-formation on KAA
events and activities on our
website at:
www.kentart.org

Kent Art Association
21 S. Main St
PO Box 202

Kent CT 06757

Coming Up
Next

G et your work together

for the upcoming
Representational Juried
Show, March 7-30 with
receiving Friday, February
28th from 3-5; Saturday,
March 1st from 10-12.

Prospectus can be found on
our website at
www.kentart.org:

Click Here!

Don't Forget

You Can
Rent a
Gallery!

Starting in March, KAA

Members can now rent
gallery space during shows!

For more information and
an application, please
contact us at:
kentartassociation@gmail.com

Upcoming
Class

Low-Tech Printmaking
Class with Sean Early!

Three consecutive
Saturdays from 10-1
starting Saturday, March
22nd.

For more information and
materials list, please contact
us at:
kentartassociation@gmail.com

Don't Forget
to Renew
Your
Membership!

Renewing your

membership dues for 2025
is easy and helps us with
program planning.

Go to www.kentart.org and
renew through PayPal, or
visit the KAA Gallery during
show hours and renew in
person!
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